Welcome Message from Michael Fleischacker, Tallahassee USBC Youth Association President

Bowling is a game that I have held dear to my heart since I was a young boy. Throughout my bowling career, I have bowled throughout the state of Florida. First, as a youth/adult bowler in south Florida then as a bowler in Tallahassee. I join the Tallahassee USBC board in 2011. I was President of the Tallahassee Association until 2017 where I decided I wanted to run the youth program.

Bowling is not only a great sport, but also a way for youth to learn about competition, disappointment, and self-confidence. I love watching youth bowlers compete in leagues and at tournaments, make new friends, and earn college scholarships, as they participate in a very rewarding experience. One of the most important life's lessons that I learned on the lanes is that if we trust our instincts and take the proper steps, then everything else will just fall into place. So remember...always line up...release...and strike for success!